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DIANA SENSATION
Absolutely not. Amateur night is Mondays.

DISARRAY
I understand the point of having the amateur night on 
a night that's not really busy, however it only 
really benefits the bar. And only barely. The 
audiences are little to nonexistent.

DIANA SENSATION
Here we go. You need to bring your friends to cheer 
you on. Find friends.

DISARRAY
But then the winner isn't determined by talent, but 
who has the biggest group. Regardless on if friends 
show up, if they don't buy drinks or tip then 
everyone working is miserable.

DIANA SENSATION
Then get your friends to buy drinks and tip.

DISARRAY
But isn't the whole point of the night to uplift and 
encourage newer performers? The way you put it makes 
it seem like its all about the money.

DIANA SENSATION
This is a business. It is about money.

DISARRAY
Why is an artist's worth based so heavily on what 
they can do for the financial gain of the 
establishment?

DIANA SENSATION
That's just how it is!

DISARRAY
Then how do you explain your shows?

CLAIRE VIEW
Oh shit.

DIANA SENSATION
What about my shows?

DISARRAY
If this business is all about your worth as it 
relates to the establishment's income, then how do 
you explain your decreasing audiences?

DISARRAY START
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DIANA SENSATION
My audiences are just fine.

DISARRAY
If that were true, none of us would need to be here 
right now to try and impress those people into giving 
us money. When I started you were packing them in. 
Now your act has grown stale and isn't measuring up 
and your audience is going elsewhere. The dumbest 
decision this bar ever did was not firing you.

DIANA SENSATION
You don't know what you're talking about. Its called 
loyalty. I've been performing at this bar longer than 
you've been around. They would never fire me.

DISARRAY
Like I said: dumbest thing they've done.

DIANA SENSATION
You don't even have a show.

DISARRAY
I'd rather not have a show and keep some artistic 
integrity than become one note and cease growing.

CLAIRE VIEW
How about we put a pin in this discussion for after 
this weekend, yeah?

LADY OLIVIA MONROE
Oh no, this is just getting good.

DIANA SENSATION
You cannot sit here and complain to me about artistic 
integrity when you were just living for my 
performance -

DISARRAY
You're a terrific performer. But you hit the ceiling 
and haven't gone any further up. I love watching you 
perform, but if you've seen one of your numbers, 
you've seen them all.

DIANA SENSATION
You can go to hell.

CLAIRE VIEW
Let's get back to Nick.
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